

MEMORANDUM

To: Property Residents and Owners

From: Paul Hornby, City Engineer

City of Minnetrista

Date: October 27, 2016

Re: Enchanted Lane and Tuxedo Road Street Improvement Project

Public Informational Meeting City of Minnetrista, MN WSB Project No. 2121-69

On March 21, 2016, the Minnetrista City Council authorized the preparation of an Engineering Feasibility Report for the Enchanted Lane and Tuxedo Road Street Improvement Project (project location map on reverse side). Prior to moving forward with a project, the City would like to provide you with information regarding the proposed project (presentation format) and gather input from the neighborhood. With this in mind, the City has scheduled a neighborhood meeting as follows:

DATE: TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2016

TIME: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM

LOCATION: MINNETRISTA PUBLIC SAFETY FACILITY – IN THE TRAINING ROOM

(7651 COUNTY ROAD 110 W) Please use entrance on west side of building.

City Staff and WSB & Associates, Inc. will be in attendance to present information and answer your questions. Please do not hesitate to call us with any questions or concerns.

If you are unable to attend but have any questions, please contact me at (651) 286-8453 or phornby@ci.minnetrista.mn.us.

cc: Nick Guilliams, WSB & Associates, Inc.
Katie Koscielak, WSB & Associates, Inc.
Mike Barone, City of Minnetrista
Kris Linquist, City of Minnetrista

